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I am extremely opposed SB210 to end mail in ballots for voters in Oregon. Mail in 

ballots have proven to be the most safe and secure way of ensuring accurate 

elections. Additionally, it allows people living in rural areas to not have to travel 

distances to show up in person, it allows disabled, and elderly people to vote from 

their home at their convenience, it allows young people who are studying out of state 

to send in their ballot, and it is extremely effective. I have lived in Oregon for 35 years 

and have been proud of our safe and secure elections. Mail in ballots have been 

great! Please do not take away our mail in ballots simply because the Trump 

administrations wishes to suppress voting in any way possible and this is one such 

way. Thank you.  


